
I Support Strong Mercury Controls

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board :
Mercury pollution from Illinois coal plants is a danger to our health and our environment . Please make sure
Illinois' mercury rule :

	

~-Requires coal plants to reduce their mercury pollution by 90 percent by 2009 GG'I"
- Does not allow for "pollution trading" schemes that would let some polluters buy thirwayoutof

cleaning up
- Does not contain loopholes that would let some coal plants avoid installing the best available

pollution controls .

	

R E C E I V D
We should do everything we can to protect our children and aI%k6ftpglt,rq~t

	

atsposedbymercury
pollution. I urge you to protect our kids by adopting the strongest possible limits on mercury pollution from coal

APR 2 7,)n00 tplants .

7 3 P F) tL _ 'J tr'J c

	

crso7
ADDRESS

C4+1&k&t l~C 6~z	

CITY/STATERIP ~

	

1

2	

-

	

,.

	

/

	 o0
E-MAIL ADDRESS

PHONE NUMBER


	page 1

